Zoning Inspector

From:

Joyce Marthaller < jmarthaller@frontier.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 09, 2017 12:58 PM

То:

Eric Cooper

Subject:

Fwd: Menteth creek site

Could you see that this comment gets to the PB meeting tomorrow. Thanks J

----- Forwarded Message -----

Subject: Menteth creek site

Date:Mon, 9 Jan 2017 14:38:46 +0000

From:Davey, Edith M < Edith.Davey@ontswcd.com>

To:Joyce Marthaller joirector of Development dod@townofcanandaigua.org, Venezia, Pat joirector of Development dod@townofcanandaigua.org, Tom Schwartz dod@townofcanandaigua.org, Davey, Edith M dod@frontier.com, Davey, Davey,

I keep thinking about that plan we saw – wouldn't the berm next to the creek shove any high water over onto the property across the creek? Is that even legal under NYS drainage law – which says you can't solve your water problems by putting it on someone else's property?

"This message may contain confidential, sensitive and/or proprietary information and is intended for the person/entity to whom it was originally addressed. Any use by others is strictly prohibited."